
 The regular meeting of the Amisk Village Council was held on October 16, 2018 at 9:12 p.m. 

at the Amisk Village Office.  Present were Mayor Bill Rock, Deputy Mayor Bradley Adams, 

Councillor Lyal Hill and Municipal Administrator Kathy Ferguson. 

 

 

Minutes 
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Minutes of the September 18, 2018 regular meeting were approved as read.  

 

Committee Reports – Ag. Society 

 

 

 

None. 

  

 

 

As presented. 

 

 

Deputy Mayor Adams – Ag. Society 

 

 

Attached.  

 

 

Attached. 

 

 

As presented. 

 

 

Motion by Mayor Rock to choose Option C on group insurance for Council and staff and 

keep the fire fighters the same as last year. Carried. 

 

Discussion on old cell phone.  Give to Public Works. 

 

Discussion on insurance for contents for Library, Office and Firehall.  Is it enough. 

 

Motion by Councillor Hill to have Mayor Rock attend the Hughenden Remembrance Day 

Service representing the Village of Amisk.  Carried. 

 

Motion by Mayor Rock to put ad on Community Calendar for $40.00.  Carried. 

 

Discussion on East Central Review paper advertising. 

 

Motion by Deputy Mayor Adams to accept the 2019 Parkland Regional Library budget as 

presented. Carried. 

 

Tabled until spring installing a gate on Jean Jones property, next to Highway, so HPC has 

access to our sewer line when they have to flush our lines. 
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Motion by Councillor Hill to put Season Greetings in Star News at $51.50 plus GST. 

Carried. 

 

Discussion on Hughenden Pizza Party on November 29, 2018. Mayor Rock, Deputy 

Mayor Adams and Administrator Ferguson will attend. 

 

Discussion on Christmas hampers. 

 

Discussion on David Way’s property where the water looping project went in.  Council 

will see what it looks like when the project is completed. 

 

Motion by Deputy Mayor Adams to pay accounts payable.  Carried. 

 

Next regular meeting moved to November 20, 2018. 

 

Adjourned at 9:58 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


